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The WVGS Newsletter is a benefit of membership.  The complete 
Newsletter for March 2025 is located on the Member Page.  Its contents 
are listed below.  For a more complete example of a Newsletter, please 
see the issue of May 2024 on this Home Page.   

 

Scan Your Documents at Our March Meeting 

Genealogical Forum of Oregon (GFO) Open House 

Member Mutual Assistance 

The Comfortable Genealogist 

Interlibrary Loan and Other Options for Finding Books 

Reminder to Save (some of) the Date – Saturday, July 19 

WVGS Genealogy Help Desk Report 

Reminder of Genealogy Classes in March 

Stories from a Bible 

WVGS Books Added for March 

Please Tell Us Your Heirloom Story 

For Your Reference 


